
 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Notice 
 

(To be displayed on the official Website of DGFASLI) 

 

It is to inform that a training workshop on ‘Occupational Health Audit for Factory 

Medical Officers’ programme was conducted at CLI, Mumbai from 19.07.2022 to 21.07.2022 

as per schedule in Annual Training Calendar 2022-23 of  the DGFASLI Organisation. 

With respect to the above, any claim made regarding DGFASLI empanelment for 

medical audit across India on the basis of the certificate issued to an individual on completion 

of three days training workshop on ‘Occupational Health Audit for Factory Medical Officers’ 

at CLI, Mumbai from 19.07.2022 to 21.07.2022 shall be deemed null and void and the claim 

is baseless, untrue and misleading as there is no such provision existing under the Factories 

Act, 1948 and other related legislations. 

Therefore, General Public/industries/institutions/establishments are hereby cautioned 

against such fake claims by unauthorized persons/institutions. Any person dealing with such 

unscrupulous elements will be doing so at his risk & cost and DGFASLI shall in no way 

responsible for the consequences thereof.  
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